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Dear Families 

 

 
 

As part of our drive to promote reading for pleasure, we are pleased to inform 

you that we will be hosting a travelling Book Fair from 24th April until 27th 

March.  If you would like to browse the books in advance, please visit  

Travelling Book Fair Parents Hub - Travelling Book Fairs 

In addition, children will be visiting the Book Fair during school hours so that 

they can browse the books themselves.  The fair will be open for parents to 

accompany their children at the end of the school day for the whole of that 

week.  Payment can be made on the day by scanning a QR code on your mobile 

telephone. Please note that we cannot accept cash.  If your child still has one of 

the World Book Day £1.00 tokens, this can also be used at the fair. 

Each time you make a purchase we will be able to earn free books for our school 

to supplement our library and classrooms. 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

Mrs C Inhester 

KS1 and English Leader 

 

 

The Designated Senior Lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Philip 

Barnett, supported by the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne, KS1 Lead Catherine 

Inhester & EYFS Lead Nichola Tonkinson 

                           Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 

 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/travelling-books/parents

